
 
 
 
DRESS CODE 
 
Cold Spring Harbor believes that students should dress in a neat and appropriate manner, one that 
reflects pride in themselves, their home, and their school. All fashion fads may not be appropriate for 
school. 
  
Beach wear and similar types of clothing are considered inappropriate. 
 
Attire with pictures and/or sayings which promote or glorify substance abuse, illegal activity, 
demeaning phrases or images towards others, violent images, racial and/or ethnic messages are all 
deemed inappropriate. 
 
Hats/visors are not permitted to be worn in the school building at any time. 
  
If a student's clothing is disruptive and/or distracting to the educational process, the administration 
may intercede with the following: 
 
• Counseling 
• Parent contact 
• Cover up and/or change 
• Sent home 
• Detention 


